
NOW OFFERING 
TELEMEDICINE!
 As the coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to develop and limit day-to-day
activities, we are happy to announce that we now offer telemedicine 
consultations for select non-emergency services. 

Through telemedicine video appointments, you’ll be able to discuss your
pet’s health and our doctors will be able to view physical ailments your pet 
may have…all from the safety of your home. 

Telemedicine is an excellent extension of hospital capabilities which we 
are excited to offer to our pet parents. 

Our staff is here to answer any telemedicine questions you may have as well
 as scheduling appointments.


